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Dear Parent/Carer          6/02/19 
 
 
  
                                The London Fire Brigade have contacted us and asked us to pass on the information about 
a service they offer. It is one that they feel is important that you are aware of. 
 
They are offering a free home visit and, where necessary, the installation of fire alarms in your home. They 
will also give you advice in making your home a safer place and information on how to reduce the risk of fire.  
 
If you would like a visit you can contact the school and we will send a leaflet for you to fill in and post. 
Alternatively, you can contact them directly by Email, text or phone. The details are below: 

 call us free on 0800 028 4428 
 email smokealarms@london-fire.gov.uk  
 text/SMS 07860 021 319   

 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Aaron Collins 
 
 
 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

Greenvale School 
Waters Road 
Catford 
SE6 1UF 
 

Tel: 0208 465 0740 
Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk 
Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk   
 
 

Headteacher: Lynne Haines 
Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith 
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